COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

In the Matter of:
ELECTRONIC INVESTIGATION OF POLE ) Case No.
ATTACHMENTS ) 2023-00416

LIST OF ISSUES FOR FEBRUARY 9, 2024 INFORMAL CONFERENCE

Louisville Gas and Electric Company (“LG&E”) and Kentucky Utilities Company (“KU”),
pursuant to the Kentucky Public Service Commission’s January 22, 2024 order in the above-
captioned proceeding, states as follows with respect to the upcoming discussion at the February 9,
2024 informal conference:

LG&E and KU do not have any new issues to propose for the next agenda. As stated during
the last informal conference, however, LG&E and KU do want to discuss two issues raised in their
initial list submitted on December 21, 2023 -- namely, unauthorized attachments and temporary
attachments. These issues are of paramount importance to safety and reliability and need to be part

of any conversation related to broadband deployment.



Dated: January 26, 2024

Respectfully submitted,

/

/]

—

=

Allyson K. Sturgeon

Vice President and Deputy General Counsel
Sara V. Judd

Senior Counsel

PPL Services Corporation

220 W. Main Street

Louisville, Kentucky 40202
Telephone: (502) 627-2088
Fax: (502) 627-3367

Email: asturgeon@pplweb.com
Email: svjudd@pplweb.com

Counsel for Louisville Gas and Electric Company
and Kentucky Utilities Company

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8 and the Commission’s Order of July 22,
2021 in Case No. 2020-00085, I certify that this document was electronically transmitted to the
Public Service Commission on December 21, 2023; and that there are currently no parties that the
Commission has excused from participation by electronic means in this proceeding.
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Counsel for Kentucky Utilities Company and
Louisville Gas and Electric Company
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